
(Continued from Pago A24) nock High School, received a
$5,000 George M. Worrilow Ag-
ricultural Scholarship. He will
major in animal science with a
concentration in preveterinary
medicine. His parents are Mr.
and Mrs. Gregory Stockinger of
Pompton Plains.

A $l,OOO John Papen Memo-
rial Scholarship went to Trista
Reeder of Wilmington, Del. The
Concord High School senior
plans to major in animal science.
She is the daughter of Mr. and
Mrs. Mark Reeder of Wilmine-
ton. Glasgow High School senior

Michelle Turner of Bear, Del.,
was awarded a $l,OOO Bran-
dywine McClure Scholarship.
The daughter of Mr. and Mrs.

Archmere Academy High
School senior Katie Saturno of
Wilmington, Del., received a
$3,000 State ofDelaware Carvel
Agricultural Scholar Award.
She plans to major in animal sci-
ence with a concentration in
preveterinary medicine. Her
parents are Thomas Satumo
and Jeannie Vanover, both of
Wilmington.

Brian Stockinger of Pompton
Plains, N.J., senior at Pequan-
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James Turner Sr. of Bear, she
plans to major in animal science
with a concentration in prevet-
erinary medicine.

Judith Walker ofNew Castle,
Del., received a $l,OOO Bran-
dywine McClure Scholarship.
The William Penn High School
senior plans to major in natural
resources management. Her
parents are Mr. and Mrs. Gary
Walker ofNew Castle.

THERE’S SOMETHING
ABOUT ICE CREAMa
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Practical Applied Research
Part PDA Budget
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has great potential because it
also satisfies consumer concerns
withreduced dependence on an-
tibiotics.

The research project on sal-
monella looked at how surfaces
in poultry houses retain sal-
monella bacteria. Wooden sur-
faces were found to hide the
bacteria deep and the experi-
ment related to painted surfaces
and the practical aspects of
painting house surfaces.

Fly control was another study.
If you can reduce the moisture
content of manure, you can
reduce fly breeding. If you
reduce manure wetness from 80
percent out of the birds to 50
percent, you decrease fly hatch,
odor, and manure weight. A
combination of tools can be used
such as insecticides, fly preda-
tors, pit fans, composting in the
pit, and belt cage systems.

In all, 14 projects were high-
lighted as follows:

- Pa Dairy Quality Assurance,
Dr. Stephen Knable, Penn State
University.

- International Users Guide to
PA Agriculture, Dr. Nancy
Childs and Dr. John Wrban-
chuk, St. Joseph’s University.

• Reduction of Salmonella in
Laying Houses, Dr. Charles
Benson, Penn School of Veteri-
narian Medicine.

- Fly Control, Dr. Eileen
Wheeler, Penn State University.

- Reduction of Manure N
Through Rations, Dr. James
Ferguson, Penn School of Veter-
inarian Medicine.

- Odor Suppression, Swine
Slurry, Dr. Charles Wysocki,
Monell Chemical Center.

- Striped Bass and Tilapia,
Dr. David Nunamaker, Penn
School of Veterinarian Medi-
cine.

- International Marketing of
PA Products, Dr. David Abler,
Penn State University.

- Export Opportunities and
Barriers, Dr. Thomas Slane,
Delaware Valley College.

- Salmonella Status of Herds,
Dr. Carol Maddox and Dr.
David Wolfgang, Penn State
University.- E. Coli, Dr. Lorraine Sor-

dillo,Penn State University.
- Legal Aspects of Interna-

tional Markets, Dr. John Knox,
Ag Law Center, Dickenson.

- Mastitis, Dr. Lorraine Sor-
dillo,Penn State University.

The 2000-01 Pennsylvania
State budget signed by Gov.
Tom Ridge several weeks ago,
includes $3.5 million for agricul-
ture research.


